
Notes	of	the	HRSC	January	Board	Meeting	

29	January,	1:00	PM	at	Barros	Pizza	on	7th	Street.	

Kay	Nye	our	new	Editor	was	introduced.	

Cheryl	Wiley	new	board	member	was	introduced.	

November	minutes	were	approved	and	on-line.		There	was	no	December	meeting.	

Kevin’s	Webmaster	Report	
Kevin	continues	to	improve	our	website	and	eBridge.	No	major	activity	or	problems.	

Doug’s	Treasurer	Report	

Money	spent	for	December	Charity	Event	$350	and	$100	for	AAC	Dinner	Dance.		HRSC	members	attended	both	
events.	

Jim’s	Scholarship	Report				

.Jim	not	present	but	Gwen	sent	us	an	update.			To	date	they	have	received	1	application	with	several	calls	
regarding	the	program.		Final	date	for	applications	is	April	1st.		

The	December	GRC	and	HRSC	Charity	luncheon	event	was	very	well	organized,	Diane	Bennett	did	a	wonderful	job	
and	had	lots	of	assistants.		There	were	many	other	donations	from	the	attendees	beside	the	$300	per	family	from	
the	two	clubs.	Diane	and	her	staff	delivered	the	goodies	to	the	chosen	charity	organization.	

Rick	has	a	date	for	the	Amazon	tour	which	is	February	6th.		He	has	notified	the	intended	members	who	have	signed	
up.		Amazon	has	asked	him	to	provide	birthdates	for	each	participant.		He	will	keep	the	list	and	search	going	for	
more	opening	and	interested	members.	

New	business:	

Kay,	who	has	extensive	training,	has	proposed	a	new	process	for	submitting	data	and	articles	for	the	Bridge.		She	
will	notify	each	person	of	items	needed	on	a	monthly	basis.		Everyone	agreed	a	defined	process	was	needed.		
Welcome	Kay.	

Mary	adjourned	the	meeting	at	3	pm.	

Regards,	Mary				


